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Calendar – Mobilization 

Pursuit of the mobilization activities 

“Boycott” the employer 
• Stop all meetings, committees, signing of 

agreements 

Operation “I am now working overtime” 
• Wear a patch (number) to indicate all 

overtime work 

Operation “Great disturbance: Board of 
Directors of the institution” 
• Question the members of the Boards of 

Directors on the management offers and 
force them to take a position on them 

Black Wednesdays 
• Wear a black T-shirt on Wednesdays 

Blacklist the dress code 
• Use your imagination on the other days 

(jeans, bermuda shorts, camouflage pants, 
baseball cap, pyjamas on the night shift, 
etc.) 

Hide the ID badge  

Wear the armband and the bracelet 

Grand Tour of Québec 

Stay tuned! 

After the return from  
vacation, the FIQ Executive 
Committee members will 
embark on a tour of Quebec 
health care institutions to 
inform the FIQ’s members 
about the issues at stake in 
the negotiations with the 
government. It is essential 
for care professionals to 
mobilize collectively to  
obtain the working  
conditions they deserve.  

Care professionals are  
invited to watch the bulletin 
board to find out all the  
details! 

Summer period 
Starting  

September 1,  
FIQ Express will be 

published again 
every second 
Wednesday.  

Welcome back! 

Rally at CSSS Domaine-du-Roy 

The budget dedicated to summer incentive premiums has  
run out! 

On July 30, the care 
professionals of  
Centre de santé et  
de services sociaux 
Domaine-du-Roy 
demonstrated to  
denounce the end  
of the measures  
facilitating the  
continuity of clinical 
services for the  
summer period. These 
measures, in the form 
of premiums, had only 
been effective since 
June 23, and the  
employer has already 
announced that the 
budget has run out. 

Read the press release: 
<www.fiqsante.qc.ca> 

The FIQ at the  
Montreal Pride parade 
Once again this year, the FIQ 
participated in the Montreal 
Pride Celebrations parade to 
emphasize the importance of 
continuing the struggle 
against discrimination based 
on sexual orientation. For the 
FIQ, participation in the  
parade was a festive and  
involving occasion to celebrate 
the recognition of the rights 
of the Lesbian, gay, bisexual 
and transgender community 
and its allies. 

Montreal Pride parade, August 15, 2010: 
Daniel Gilbert and Brigitte Fauteux,  
Vice-Presidents of the FIQ 

The FIQ support campaign continues! 

www.appuyonslafiq.qc.ca 

If you haven’t already done this, it’s  
important to sign this petition and  
participate in the “Pass it on” operation. 
Just email the invitation to sign it to five 
friends or family members; then they’ll pass 
it on to five more people, and so on! 

Nearly two months after the launch of the 
petition at <www.appuyonslafiq.qc.ca>, 
nearly 35,000 people and nearly  
500 organizations have added their voices 
to the collective voice of the FIQ care  
professionals. The list is getting longer  
every day! 
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